PUTT’N AROUND

YOUR NEWS SOURCE
FOR GREEN OAKS GOLF COURSE

Good News!ll Some of the greens have been sprigged
and are coming along nicely. Fairways are really looking
great, US Lawns are making the course so much better
now that the good growing season ts here. Looks like
we are still on schedule for our fall tournaments and
member appreciation day on the new greens are coming

soon. But first we will be having Glow Ball
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THEY NAMED IT GOLF BECAUSE ALL
OTHER 4 LETTER WORDS WERE
TAKEN

-Anonymous
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Tournaments on July 14t save the date! Please see Bob
Smith for details and anyone who would like to

volunteer their time see him as well.

Hope you all have noticed the new flags on Hwy 45,
very festive. Please let Bobby know if you would like to
make a donation to the flag fund. If you like them well
enough let us know if we should put some along Jess

Lyons Road near our entrance.

Justin Smith and family have moved in the rental house
and have already started making repairs. Justin has done
some intetior painting as well as roof repairs. We have
also made repairs to both restrooms on the course,
some plumbing issues were addressed which required

dismantling the rear walls and have now been replaced.

Very soon we hope to be painting them and doing some
additional landscaping around them. The gravel portion
of our driveways have been in disrepair and US Lawns
has ordered some gravel to make improvements and a
much more enjoyable ride around the club. Thanks

Willl!

Shout out to Curt and Sylvia for the repairs and painting
of ball washers at the Tee Boxes. This will make it so

much nicer with all the rain and mud.

RED SHIRT FRIDAYS

Many of you, me included, may not know that Fridays
have been designated as a special day of recognition for
our military servicemen and servicewomen. So in honot
of those serving both at home and overseas as well as
families of military personnel, we ask that you join in by
wearing red shirts on Fridays. Wearing a specific
colored shirt might seem like a trivial act, but the
meaning behind it is significant. It translates to mean
that as you prepare for your day, you recognized that
others are playing an active role to allow you to go to
work or play with relative peace of mind that you ate

safe. Thanks to all of you that serve or have served for

Mike Potts - President

We are excited to announce the addition of 4 new members, Mark Tipton, Dewayne Young, Nurl

Young and Austin Faris. When you see these guys around the club please welcome them to the

Green Oaks family.




